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Houston Managing Partner Authors on ADA Website Lawsuits
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Over the past several years, there has been an onslaught of ADA lawsuits against companies based

on alleged inaccessibility of websites. Currently, it appears that the lawyers pursuing these lawsuits

alleging that websites are not ADA-compliant are focused on larger businesses like hotels, schools

and retailers. But these lawsuits can be frustrating to even larger companies. In his article for Texas

Lawyer, Houston Managing Partner Steve Roppolo discusses the best approaches for preventing and

managing these “surf-by” website lawsuits.

To read the full article, visit Texas Lawyer.
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